
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,       Monday, 13 February 2023 

As part of your child’s GCSE drama qualification, they are required to review pieces of live theatre. To 

facilitate this, we are excited to be able to offer the opportunity to run a trip to the Lyceum Theatre in 

Sheffield to watch a matinee performance of Willy Russell’s Blood Brothers on 26th April. The ticket price 

is £37.50, of which the Suthers School will fund 50%, the remaining balance of £18.75 is payable via 

Parent Pay. Tickets will be fully funded for students who qualify for Pupil Premium funding. 

Transport to and from the theatre will be via the Suthers minibus and we hope to return to school by 

approximately 6pm. 

Please complete and return the slip below to Mrs Parkin or Mr Case to allow your child to attend. 

Kind regards, 

Adam Case 

Head of Performing Arts 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

I give permission for my child __________________________________________ to take part in the GCSE 

drama trip to the Lyceum Theatre in Sheffield to watch Blood Brothers on 26th April. 

 

Parent name _______________________________________________  

 

Parent signature____________________________________________  

 

Parent contact number _______________________________________  

 

Parent email address _________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 


